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WINTER UNIFORM
The official changeover to the College Winter Uniform for all students is on Monday 13
May 2024.

Information about uniforms, shop trading hours and online purchasing can be found on the
College website.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/dsc4290jpg
https://www.thac.nsw.edu.au/content/uniform

	DSC_4290.JPG

